
  

   

HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

February 20, 2018 
 

The Hancock County Board of Education met in special session on Tuesday, 

February 20, 2018, at the Milsop Elementary School, Weirton, WV, commencing at 5:00 p.m.  

Board Members present: Michelle Chappell, Tim Reinard, Carole Rosenlieb, Larry Shaw, and  

Toni Hinerman, President.  
 

The purpose of this meeting: Discussion of a joint Alternative School with Brooke County 

Board of Education. 

 

Planning, Discussion, and Possible action on responding to impending work stoppage 

strike by school employees 

 

Both Board expressed their support for school employees. 

 

No action was taken nor needed as a result of the special meeting. 

 

With no further business before the board Mrs. Hinerman declared the meeting adjourned.  

 
 

 

 

_____________________________              ________________________________ 

Toni Hinerman, President   Mr. Timothy Woodward, Secretary 


